
 

 

Important days for your dairy 

NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS: 

6TH OF APRIL 2018 

,10TH AND 11TH OF SEPTEMBER 2018, 

19TH OF SEPTEMBER 2018 

,24TH OF SEPTEMBER 2018 AND  

1ST OF OCTOBER 2018. 

LAST DAY OF 2018 WILL BE FRIDAY THE 21ST. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter –February/March 2018 

WE WILL BE OPENING OUR NEW BRANCH IN RADLETT AND WOULD LIKE TO 
THANK ALL OF YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGEMENT.  WE WILL BE 
HOLDING AN OPEN DAY AT THE NEW SETTING IN MID MARCH AND WE WOULD 
REALLY APPRECIATE IT IF YOU COULD SPREAD THE WORD TO ANYBODY WHO 
MAY BE INTERESTED. 

 

VALENTINES DAY 

 

Thank you to all the parents who were 
able to come to celebrate Valentines Day 
with us.  We hope you had a good time. 
 
Many of our learning intentions were 
planned around Chinese New Year, 
Valentines Day and Pancake Day.  The 
children enjoyed measuring ingredients 
and learning about quantities and 
textures. 
 
 

IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION  

Could we kindly ask all parents to contact 

the nursery on the landline number 020 

3417 2980 as mobile phones are stored in a 

secure box each morning and we don’t 

have access to messages sent by text. 

Please note we are closed on Bank Holidays:30th of March and 2nd of April 

Going forward we would like to share some 

of our policies with you. This month we are 

sharing our medication policy. Please can 

we remind all the parents that we can only 

administer medicine prescribed by a doctor. 

All medicines brought to the setting have to 

be named and parents will be asked to sign 

the consent form. If your child is unwell 

please keep them at home in order to stop 

germs from spreading.  

COPIES OF ALL POLICIES AND PROCEDURES 

ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE AND AT 

THE ENTRANCE HALL IN OUR NURSERY. 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 

Wednesday 28th February will be a non-

uniform day as we will be marking World Book 

Day.  Please would children come in dressed as 

their favorite book character and would they 

bring also in their favorite book (named please).  

Parents are invited to come into nursery to read 

to the children on that day.  Please confirm at 

the door if you would like to take part. 

 

NUMBER DAY - MARCH 11 

This term we are focusing on numbers.  We would 

like to invite children to come to nursery dressed in 

number clothes.  We be having lots of fun activities 

based around numbers.  We look forward to seeing 

all the children dressed as their favorite numbers 

Uniform is compulsory! 

Dear Parents, 

We encourage all our children to wear their uniform to 

the nursery, to foster a sense of belonging and equality. It 

is important for the children to feel part of the Tots and 

Scholars family, particularly when we take children on 

outings. We would really appreciate your support in this 

matter. 

We, as staff members wear our uniform to set an 

example for the children.  

 

Spare Clothing 

At Tots and Scholars Nursery we encourage children to 

explore outdoor activities/messy play. Please ensure your 

child has two sets of spare clothes in their bag. 

Nappies and Wipes 

Please ensure we have enough nappies and wipes for 

your children. 

 

Teaching at TAS 
This month we will be focusing 
on: 
2+ - 2D shapes and quantities 
3+ - recognizing numbers and 
phonics 
4+ - phonics and blending simple 
words, simple additions 
If you have any questions please ask one 
of the staff members.  

 
Recommend us to a friend! 
 

 
We believe that the best advertising comes from our 

customers. 
Therefore we would like to show our appreciation and 

offer you a 

 10% discount  

on your bill all the time when someone new is 

recommended by you 

 

MOTHERS DAY 

 

We are very excited to invite all mums, 

grandmas, aunties and nannies to join us 

for an exciting Mother’s day concert and 

play date on 8 March from 3pm - 4.30pm.  

Please confirm with Vanda if you are able 

to attend 

CARE HOME 
 

We have been invited to visit Hill House Care Home 
on 7th March to perform a singalong Mother’s day 
concert.  Children will be making cards to mark the 
occasion and taking flowers.  We would like to take 

some of the 2+ children in addition to the 3+and will 
ask your permission before we do. 

 



 

 

 

 

Facebook  

 
Dear parents, please find our Facebook page TAS Nursery.  

 

https://www.facebook.com 

 

Pictures and updates will be posted weekly of the exciting 

activities we do. We look forward to hearing your feedback. 

(no pictures of the children will be posted on the Facebook page) 

 


